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Stephanie Nelson, Executive Director  Bill Vanderspek, Executive Director 
BC Broiler Hatching Egg Commission  BC Chicken Marketing Board  
 
Katie Lowe, Executive Director   Michel Benoit, General Manager 
BC Egg Marketing Board    BC Turkey Marketing Board 
 
Rob Delage, General Manger 
BC Milk Marketing Board 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
 
SUCCESSION PLANNING AND NON-FAMILY MEMBERS – SUBMISSION EXTENSION 

On May 30, 2018 the BC Farm Industry Review Board (BCFIRB) requested submissions from your 
boards in relation to quota transfer assessments, succession planning and non-family members by June 
29, 2018.1 
 
BCFIRB received a letter on June 20, 2018 from the BC Milk Marketing Board requesting the 
submission date be extended to August 31, 2018 to allow for industry meetings. 
 
BCFIRB approves the requested submission extension to August 31, 2018 for all commodity boards. 
 
  

                                            
1 2018 May 30. BCFIRB. Succession Planning and Non-Family Members – Request for Submissions from 
Supply Management Boards. 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/british-columbians-our-governments/organizational-structure/boards-commissions-tribunals/bc-farm-industry-review-board/regulated-marketing/supervisory-reviews/2016-quota-assessment-tools-evaluation-project/2018_may_30_qate_non_family_succession_submission_request.pdf
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/british-columbians-our-governments/organizational-structure/boards-commissions-tribunals/bc-farm-industry-review-board/regulated-marketing/supervisory-reviews/2016-quota-assessment-tools-evaluation-project/2018_may_30_qate_non_family_succession_submission_request.pdf
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If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Regards, 

 

 
 

Kirsten Pedersen, 
Executive Director 
 

cc:  BCFIRB website 
  
 


